
	
  
TRAINING	
  OPPORTUNITY	
  
August 13, 2018, At 10:00am 

Partnership Hall – LPD 
 

INSTRUCTORS	
  NEEDED	
  FOR	
  

“STOP	
  THE	
  BLEED”	
  CLASSES	
  

	
  

“NEIGHBORS HELPING NEIGHBORS” PROGRAM 

IF INTERESTED ON BECOMING AN INSTRUCTOR 

Contact: Pat Haag – Ext. 2206 or Steve Allen – Ext. 2244 


